
Closure of the pedestrian bridge opposite 
Mangarino Rd, linking the Esplanade and Te Kuiti 
Camping Ground, will be closed for repairs and 
maintenance from July 26, 2011 until July 30, 
2011. 

Council regrets any inconvenience caused due 
to closure and ask that the pedestrian bridge 
behind the Te Kuiti Bowling Club be used during 
the closure.

Chris Ryan
Chief Executive
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